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The staff has been so busy working on finishing up first semester, looking forward to events and 
academic testing in second semester, working on productions, and doing community events. At 
this time of year our performing arts are in high demand for holiday events and performances. 
 
On Dec 2nd the school put on our annual Barnes and Noble event. We spent the day sharing our 
school vision, performances, and free gift wrapping with mall goers! We drew a large crowd 
and a lot of interest in our program. Through the event we earned $2655.06 in store credit to 

be used towards novels and other classroom educational items. 
 
On Dec 9th we participated in the Holly Jolly Holiday Craft Fair at the SBC fairgrounds in 
Victorville where we had a booth to promote our program as well as offering a free craft to all 
of the visiting kids. We had our performers dazzle the audience and our own Kylee Lambert 
impressed the event coordinators with her beautiful voice so much that they have now invited 
her to sing the National Anthem at the opening ceremony for the County fair this year in May. 
 
Legends of the decades just had their closing weekend where the dance and cirque artists 
performed to sold out audiences. On Thursday morning we hosted 120 elementary students 
and 25 staff/chaperones from West Palms Conservatory who came to watch the show. They 
loved it and left with promotional Encore items. 
 
 


